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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Assalamu Alaikum 

Thank you to the families who attended the annual Iqra School Iftar nights on March 13 and 14 

last week.  These were wonderful events and the school was really grateful for all the support 

from our families and community. The community raised just over $30,000 on these two 

nights!  This is a huge amount and the school is very appreciative for the support.  This will be 

combined with the $25,000 raised in previous years to make a combined $55,000 towards the 

proposed playground.  Thank you to those who were able to make a contribution!  There are a 

few items not sold at the auction on March 13,14.  If your item did not sell please come to the 

school and collect your item before the end of next week March 28, 2025.   

Measles Guidance 

Measles can cause significant disruption to education settings from kaiako and ākonga absenc-

es due to prolonged illness and isolation or quarantine requirements. 

While it is the responsibility of public health services to manage measles outbreaks, they need 

your support to keep kaiako and ākonga safe.  

To learn more, refer to the measles guidance, which includes: 

· what to do if you think someone in your setting might have measles 

· measles symptoms, who is at risk, how it spreads and testing 

· the impact measles can have and what may happen if someone with measles attends      

your facility 

· communicating about measles with kaiako, parents/caregivers and others 

· what you can do to prevent measles spreading.If you would like to learn more about 

measles guidance including who is at risk, the symptoms and how measles spreads, please 

visit the website below. 

Measles: A guide for education settings – Health New Zealand  
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Iqra School Eid Festival  

As a reminder Iqra School will be holding an Iqra School Eid Festival on Sunday 6 April. 

 

Date: Sunday 6 April 2025 

Location: Iqra School  

Time: TBC (timing may change slightly so watch this space) 

 

If you would like to be a non-food vendor at this market please complete the application form / 
vending agreement that has posted on Skool Loop. Vendors do not need to be parents of Iqra 
School.  

Successful vendors will be contacted next week to confirm their place and table. 

Cost: Vendors charge is $100 (non-food stall) 

                                       $120 (food stall) 

There will be bouncy castles, face painting, Old Macdonald Farm visit and hunger ball as well 
as soccer teams playing on both courts. 

Put this in your diary as a wonderful family event your friends will enjoy.  We look forward to 
celebrating a wonderful Islamic community event.  We hope you all can come. We are still tak-
ing vendor registration for non-food vendors on the day.  Please enquire today! 
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School Reports 

Please know that Term One reports will be available today, Friday 21 March.  As well a note 

has gone on Skool Loop letting parents know that they can book their Parent/ teacher inter-

view for either April 2 or 3 to see their classroom teacher (either face to face or online).   

Teachers Y1-8 are available after school 3:45-4:30pm and 5:00-6:15pm.  You can also meet 

with your child’s special character teacher from 9-2pm on April 2 or April 3 face to 

face.  Please go online and book these.  If you have any difficulty please call the school to as-

sist you with this.  

School Donation 

Islamic Relief Australia has let our school know of the orphans who require our support this 

year.  Every child deserves the best start in life: a happy home, a safe place to play and access 

to quality education, medical care and nutrition. Please give generously to this cause.  Collec-

tion boxes are in your child’s classroom.  The last day for this fundraiser is March 26, 2025, 

thank you for your support.  
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Term 1 Events 

· 21.3.25 Term 1, week 8,  Work habits & Attitude Report available online for parents 

· 25.3.25 & 27.3.25 Mitey (mental health) programme visits Iqra School teachers 

· 31.3.25 Eid- counted as school day - HOLIDAY 

· 1.4.25 Eid- HOLIDAY 

· 2.4.25 - 3.4.25 Term 1 Parent/  Teacher Interviews after school, Term 1 week 10 

· 4.4.25 Eid celebration at school, & free bouncy castle come in your Eid clothes & bring a plate 

· 6.4.25 Iqra School Eid Festival- market day 

· 8.4.25 Lockdown training with Harrison & Tew, 8-12:30pm 

· 10.4.25 Citizenship Assembly 8:45am Year 1-8, Hall 

· 11.4.25 Uniform free day- bring a gold coin, Last day Term 1, 2025 

Term 2 Events 

· 28.4.25 First day Term 2, 2025 

· 5.5.25-9.5.25 Book Week & New Lynn library visits 

· 12.5.25-16.5.25 Science week 

· 15.5.25 Food stall Y7,8 

· 27.5.25 Cross country whole school event at Ken Maunder Park 

· 29.5.25 Grandparents Day Year 1,2,3 

· 30.5.25 Teacher Only Day- no school 

· 2.6.25 King’s Birthday- holiday 

· 4.6.25 Immunisation Y8 

· 5.6.25 Rain Date Whole School Cross Country 

· 6.6.25 Eid- counted as school day- holiday 

· 9.6.25- 13.6.25 New Lynn Library visits 

· 10.6.25 Eid Celebration - Y8 camp fundraiser 

· 20.6.25 Matariki holiday- no school 

· 27.6.25 Uniform free day- gold coin fundraiser 

· 27.6.25 week 9, term 2 Academic reports available to parents 
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ReporƟng for term 3 

· 16.7.25-17.7.25 Parent / Teacher Interviews aŌer school  Term 3 

· 19.9.25 week 10 term 3 Work habits & aƫtude reports available to parents 

 

ReporƟng for term 4 

· 12.12.25 Term 4, week 10 Academic Reports available to parents                          
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Leader of Special Character Miss Ghada and her team: 

 Εعاέلتب΍ لجمع έاρلإف΍ Ωئ΍ϭم ϝϭستنا حέΩم Ώحاέ جتمعنا في΍ ،ϥϳلتϳل ϯΩعلى مϭ ،لماضي΍ ωϭلأسب΍
م΃ ϥجϝ بناء منρقة ΃لعاΏ لρلابنا. لقΩ كان΍ ϩΫϫ ΕلإفρاΕ΍έ فέصة ΍έئعة لتع΍ ίϳίل΍ϭέبρ بϥϳ معلمϳنا 

 ϥم ϥϭتعاϳϭ ϑتكاتϳ ϥ΃ للمجتمع ϥمكϳ ϑϳمامنا ك΃ ّتجلى Ωقϭ .ϡ΍έلك΍ مجتمعنا Ω΍έف΃ϭ έϭلأم΍ اءϳلϭ΃ϭ
.έϳلخ΍ ϝج΃ 

 

 ϥϳلمعلم΍ϭ έϭلأم΍ اءϳلϭ΃ ϥة مϳسخ Εعاέجمع تب ،ϝجاέلل ϡللنساء ث Εمϳق΃ لتي΍ ،έاρلإف΍ لتاϳل ΕΩϬش
 ϡعΩع لϳέمشا Ώصحا΃ ϥمة مΩمق ϡقسائϭ مةϳلق΍ عρلق΍ νلبع Ω΍ίم ϥع ϥلإعلا΍ ϡلمجتمع. كما ت΍ Ω΍έف΃ϭ

΍لمέΩسة. ϭقΩ كان΍ ϩΫϫ ΕلتبέعاΕ بمثابة شϬاΓΩ حϳة على ΍ Ρϭέلعρاء ΍ϭلتكاف΍ ϝلتي ϳتمتع بϬا 
 مجتمعنا.

 

لϡ تقتص΍ έلمساϫماΕ على تجمع ·فρاέ έمضاϥ فحسΏ، ب΍ ϝمتΕΩ لتشمϝ مشاϳέع ΃خϯέ مثϝ كفالة 
΍لأϳتا΍ ،ϡلتي ب΃Ωنا في جمع ΍لتبέعاΕ لϬا منΫ بϳ΍Ωة ΍لشϭ .έϬلا ίلنا نسعى لجمع ΍لمΩϳί حتى نصϝ ·لى 

΍لمبلغ ΍لمρلΏϭ. كما لϳΩنا مش΁ ωϭέخϑΩϬϳ έ ·لى جمع ΍لتبέعا΍ Εلعϳنϳة م΍ ϥلρعاϡ لتϳίϭعϬا على 
."Ωϭέ مة "جنةυمن ϝخلا ϥء م΍έلفق΍ϭ ϥϳέاجϬلم΍ ϥم ϥϳلمحتاج΍ 

 

·ننا ن΅مϥ بأϫمϳة Ωع΍ ϩΫϫ ϡلمشاϳέع ϭنح΍ Ιلجمϳع على ΍لمشاέكة في ΍ ϩΫϫلمبا΍ Ε΍έΩلإنسانϳة ΍لنبϳلة، 
 بالإضافة ·لى ·خبا΃ έصΩقائ΃ϭ ϡϬفΩ΍έ عائلاتϡϬ عنϬا.

 

 ϥم ϝلكϭ ،ϥمضاέ έاρف· Ρفي ·نجا ϡϫسا ϥم ϝنا لكέϳΩتقϭ ناέشك ιخال ϥع Ώέنع ϥ΃ Ωϭختاما، ن
 ϩΫϫ έ΍έستم΍ لع ·لىρنتϭ ،في مجتمعنا έϳبمثابة بصمة خ ϡماتكϫمسا Εكان Ωة. لقϳسخ Εعاέتب ϡΩق

 ΍ل΍ Ρϭέلϳρبة ΍Ωئمًا.

΍έϳالله خ ϡك΍ίج 
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Leader of Special Character Miss Ghada and her team: 

Last week, over the course of two nights, we gathered at our school around iftar tables to raise 

funds for building a playground for our students. This iftar was a wonderful opportunity to 

strengthen the bonds between our teachers, parents, and the members of our community. We 

witnessed firsthand how a community can come together and collaborate for the greater good. 

The two nights of iftar, held first for women and then for men, saw generous donations from 

parents, teachers, and community members. Additionally, there were auctions for valuable 

items and vouchers provided by business owners in support of the school. These donations 

served as a living testament to the spirit of giving and solidarity that our community embodies. 

Our contributions did not stop with the Ramadan iftar; they extended to other projects such as 

the sponsorship of orphans, for which we began collecting donations at the beginning of the 

month. We are still aiming to gather more until we reach the required amount. We also have 

another project aimed at collecting food donations to distribute to needy migrants and the poor 

through the "Jannah Road" organization. 

We believe in the importance of supporting these projects and urge everyone to participate in 

these noble humanitarian initiatives and to share them with their friends and family. 

In conclusion, we would like to express our heartfelt thanks and appreciation to everyone who 

contributed to the success of the Ramadan iftar and to those who made generous donations to 

support orphans and migrants. Your contributions have left a mark of goodness in our commu-

nity, and we hope that this spirit of kindness continues to thrive within us always. 
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Women’s Iftar Night – March 13, 2025 
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Men’s Iftar Night – March 14, 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A heartfelt thank you to everyone who attended, contributed, and made these 

nights unforgettable. Your generosity and commitment to our school’s vision are 

truly appreciated. We look forward to many more moments of togetherness in 

the future. 
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Sports Events  
 

Cricket Tournament Success & Kia O Rahi Reminder 

 
After weeks of dedicated training at Ken Maunder Park, our cricket teams delivered fantastic 

performances at the tournament! Our Year 5 & 6 players showed incredible teamwork and 

skill, making us all proud with their amazing efforts. Meanwhile, the Year 7 & 8 team fought 

hard and secured an impressive 3rd place finish—an outstanding achievement! A huge well 

done to all the players for their dedication and sportsmanship! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next up: Kia O Rahi Day is happening soon on the 26th of March! Get ready for another ex-

citing day of competition and fun. 
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Sports Events  
 

Cricket Training is Back 

 

We are excited to announce that cricket training is back for the rest of the term. Get ready to 

sharpen your skills and enjoy the game. 

 

Training schedule: 

· Year 5&6: Wednesday, 11.45 AM to 12.30 PM 

· Year 7&8: Wednesday, 12.30 PM to 1 PM 
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School Assembly 

 

During our Senior Assembly, students from Years 6 to 8 gathered to celebrate creativity and 

inspiration. The Year 6 students proudly showcased their narrative writing, sharing imagina-

tive and engaging stories with their peers. 
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Visit from My Little Library 
 

We were also honored to have a special visit from Ms. Saadiyah Musa from My Little Library. 

She captivated the audience with a powerful story about striving for success, encouraging 

students to persevere and chase their dreams. It was a truly enriching assembly that high-

lighted both the talents of our students and the importance of determination in achieving our 

goals.  
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Tasneem Numeracy and Literacy learning: Year 1,2 & 3  

 

Literacy 

 

In Literacy, Year 1 students are working on BSLA, CVC words, 'sh' and 'ck' sounds, and 

adjectives, while Year 2 students are focusing on the sounds of letters 's' and 'i'. Year 3 

students are reading PM books and developing their comprehension skills. 
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Tasneem Numeracy and Literacy learning: Year 1,2 & 3  
 

Numeracy 

 

In Numeracy, Year 1 students are identifying numbers, exploring number knowledge and 
practicing addition, while Year 2 are exploring number knowledge, patterns, and basic facts. 
Year 3 students are practicing addition to build fluency. 
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Staff interview  

Ms. Duaa Idris (Special Character Teacher) 

Questions: 

 
1. Where are you from? 

I am from Syria. 
 

2. What is your favourite food? 
         My favourite food is Maqluba. 
 

3. What is your favourite color? 
Baby blue and pink. 
 

4. What languages do you speak? 
Arabic and English. 
 

5. What is your favourite book? 
Don’t be Sad 
 

6. Who is your favourite author? 
Salman Alowdah 
 

7. What do you teach at IQRA School? 
Arabic, Quran and Islamic Studies. 
 

8. What is your favourite sport? 
           Cycling 
 

9. What did you enjoy learning the most at school? 
Chemistry. 
 

10.As a student did you enjoy school? 
Yes, of course. 
 

11.What is your favourite era of history? 
The Golden Age. 
 

Interviewed by Maryam Iqbal (Y8) & Habiba Sufi (Y8)  
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List of teachers and emails 
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School Staff                                       Members  Email  
Principal  Leanne Chartrand  Leanne.chartrand@iqra.school.nz 

Director of Special Character  Ghada Smaik  ghada.smaik@iqra.school.nz 
Assistant Principal  Zainab Farooqi  zainab.farooqi@iqra.school.nz 
Executive Officer  Samar Ahmad  samar.ahmad@iqra.school.nz 

Administration Executive  Wiwin Aliloedin wiwin.aliloedin@iqra.school.nz 
Year 1 Teacher  Neetika Sharma neetika.sharma@iqra.school.nz 
Year 2 Teacher  Asiya Rehman asiya.rehman@iqra.school.nz 
Year 3 Teacher  Fathima Hafeez fathima.ashiqua@iqra.school.nz 
Year 4 Teacher  Sajdah Nazif  sajdah.nazif@iqra.school.nz 
Year 4 Teacher  Marwa Mohamed marwa.mohamad@iqra.school.nz 
Year 5 Teacher  Fazleen Azim  fazleen.azim@iqra.school.nz 
Year 5 Teacher  Thomas Rutten  thomas.rutten@iqra.school.nz 
Year 6 Teacher  Rubie Kim rubie.kim@iqra.school.nz 

Year 7&8 Teacher  Anzar Chida  anzar.chida@iqra.school.nz 
Year 7&8 Teacher  Zainab Farooqi  zainab.farooqi@iqra.school.nz 

CRT Teacher  Madiha Chida  madiha.chida@iqra.school.nz 
CRT Teacher  Fatima Sabe  fatima.sabe@iqra.school.nz 
CRT Teacher  Ritu Chowdhary  ritu.chowdhary@iqra.school.nz 
CRT Teacher  Christine Erson  christine.erson@iqra.school.nz 

Special Character Staff 
Member  Duaa Idris  duaa.idris@iqra.school.nz 

Special Character Staff 
Member  Fatima Sabe  fatima.sabe@iqra.school.nz 

Special Character Staff 
Member  Diana Nazzal diana.nazzal@iqra.school.nz 

Special Character Staff 
Member  Sarah Al Homayssi sarah.elhomayssi@iqra.school.nz 

Teacher Aide - Learning 
Support  Yanti Roi nurhayati.roi@iqra.school.nz 

Teacher Aide ESOL Naeylah Zarrin  naeylah.zarrin@iqra.school.nz 
Caretaker  Milo Auva'a   



Our school proprietors  
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Our school board members 
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School Principal  

Board Member 

LEANNE	CHARTRAND 
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Follow us on our social media plaƞorms and check out our website: 

 
 
 

Follow us on Facebook. 
 

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Instagram. 

 

 

 

 

Follow our school website. 
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IQRA School is a state integrated area school catering to 
students from year 1 to year 8.   IQRA was established in 
2016 by our proprietors of Algoritim Educational Trust. 

We focused on providing quality education as outlined by 
the New Zealand Curriculum as well as provide our 
localised curriculum and Special Character based on our 
integrated status. 

Our special character focus in across the whole 
curriculum, however we have specialised areas such as 
Islamic studies, Quran and Arabic language. These areas 
are integrated within New Zealand Curriculum. 

We at IQRA look forward to working with all of you on 
our journey toward making our school a leading Islamic 
School in New Zealand that ensures our students stay 
connected with our faith, languages, cultures and strong 
heritage.  

5-9 Hugh Brown Drive  
New Lynn  
Auckland, 0600 
New Zealand 

Admin  
09-825-0041 

admin@iqra.school.nz  

 

P.O. Box 15425 

New Lynn 0640 

Auckland 

Contact Us 

Attendance dues: 

Attendance dues must be paid through Ezypay, our third-party provider. 
You can access it through the caregiver portal under the payments tab. 
If you need help, contact the school. All parents have to set up the    
payment for 2025 prior to the start of each term. 

Check the notice sent through the skool loop for more information. 
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